
2017-2020 Re-audit Milestones 
 
Progress on realizing the family-friendly university re-audit 
2nd annual report 

• Development, integration and communication of student maternity cover process 

• New family work room opened at University Library 

• Appendix (occasional working from home) passed to the teleworking agreement 

• Promotion of information about work-life balance, e.g. via the university’s internal 
and external newsletters, circulars, Dies Universitatis, professional development 
program, health day, Family Office newsletter 


